
 

U.S. Department 
of Transportation 
Federal Aviation 
Administration 

 Compliance & Airworthiness Division 
Wichita ACO Branch 
1801 Airport Road, Room 100 
Wichita, Kansas 67209 

June 11, 2021 
 

In reply, refer to: 7K0-21-8398 
 
Mr. Mike Chick 
Lead ODA Administrator 
Duncan Aviation, Inc. 
P.O. Box 81887 
Lincoln, NE 68501 
 
Subject: Duncan Aviation ODA Renewal 
 
Reference: Duncan letter, 2021-109L dated 04/06/2021, Duncan Aviation Request for 

ODA Renewal 
 
Dear Mr. Chick: 
 
We received your letter referenced above, which submits a request to renew the Duncan 
Aviation ODA (expires August 30, 2021).  The Organization Management Team (OMT) 
reviewed this request against the ODA renewal evaluation elements in FAA Order 8100.15B 
paragraph 5-8.c.  I am pleased to inform you that the Duncan ODA has been renewed.  
Enclosed is the Letter of Designation for Duncan Aviation STC/MRA/PMA ODA-501013-
CE.  This authorization will expire on August 30, 2026.  The details of your authorization 
are in the enclosed letter. 
 
We look forward to continuing to work with the Duncan Aviation ODA.  If you have any 
questions, please contact your OMT Lead, Christine Abraham, at 316-946-4165 or 
christine.abraham@faa.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Paul Nguyen 
Manager 
Wichita ACO Branch 
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